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26th April 2023

Vaucluse Excursion
Dear Parents,

On Wednesday 17th May (1B, 1D, 1T) and Wednesday 24™ May (1C, 1P, 1S) Year 1 will be attending an excursion at
Vaucluse House,

Students will be participating in activities that re-enact life in the 1860s. They will explore resources that were used in
homes and play games that children of this generation played including croquet, quoits and skittles. The bus will leave
school at 9:00am sharp and return to school by 3:20pm. Please ensure your child is at their morning lines at 8:50am

Students need to wear their school sport uniform. Please ensure your child also brings their hat. Each child will need
a small bag containing their recess, lunch and a water bottle. Please pack a raincoat in case of wet weather. We wil
require two parent volunteers from each class who will be selected at random. The parent helpers must have
completed the 100 point Working with Children Check for volunteers at the office. Classroom teachers will conflrm
with the parents who will be attending the excursion.

K\The cost for this excursion is $36, including transport.

Julie Organ
Year 1 Teachers PRINCIPAL




